
October 21, 2024 
 
 
It’s a busy Fall at Grand Avenue School! Please take a moment to read the following 
announcements and reminders: 
 

• Grand’s Fall Carnival is Thursday, October 24! Join us from 5:30 – 7:00. Wristbands 
are $8 early (or $10 at the door) and are good for pizza, drink, popcorn, cotton candy, 
and admission to all carnival games.  
 

• On Thursday, October 31, we will have an in-school costume parade. Students may 
wear school-appropriate costumes, but must be able to walk safely and handle the 
costume independently for restroom needs. Absolutely no fake blood or weapons of 
any kind. Masks and face paint of any kind are also NOT allowed.  
 

• Looking for a volunteer opportunity? Life’s Hope will be partnering with Chickasha 
Public Schools for a free Amazon product giveaway on Wednesday, November 13. 
Call the school to sign up as a volunteer: 405-222-6524. 
 

• Do you plan to join your child for the Thanksgiving Feast? If so, please watch for a 
sign-up form and send money by the indicated due date. (The feast is on Thursday, 
November 14 and a schedule will be communicated soon.)  
 

• The annual canned food drive will come up in November (dates to be announced 
soon). Each school will compete to see who can collect the most non-perishable food 
items for the privilege of hosting our mascot, Cluck Norris. (Go Grand!) All food 
collected benefits our students and local community. 
 

• Does your child need school picture re-takes? Our re-take day is Friday, November 1. 
We will also be doing class pictures that day! 
 

• We will honor our Veterans on Monday, November 11. Join us at 9:30 in the Bill 
Wallace gym. Ms. Castleberry is collecting pictures and info. through November 5. 
Send to: mcastleberry@chickasha.k12.ok.us.  
 

• Thanksgiving Break will be November 25 – November 29. We have so much learning 
and other fun between now and then, your child won’t want to miss a thing!  

 
 
 
Kathy Wenzel 
Grand Avenue School, Principal 

mailto:mcastleberry@chickasha.k12.ok.us

